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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Public Speaking Workshop 
 
As part of your child’s GCSE in Performing Arts, they have the exciting opportunity to 
partake in a Public Speaking Workshop at the Guildhall Theatre in Derby on 
Tuesday 28 June 2016.  The workshop is run by the founders of The Lost Boys 
Theatre Company and provides excellent training in how to present yourself to an 
audience.  Students will carefully consider how the face, voice and body combines to 
create meaning and how to be truly engaging.  
 
The workshop will take place during your child’s timetabled Performing Arts session 
and will be of no cost.  Students will need to meet in the theatre as usual at 2.00pm 
on Tuesday 28 June, and will be escorted to the Guildhall Theatre by Performing Arts 
staff.  At the end of the workshop, staff will escort the students back to College in 
time for the end of the day. 
 
We are delighted to offer your child this excellent opportunity to enhance their own 
practice and support the skills needed as part of their GCSE. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Alex Wrampling 
Tutor of Drama & Performing Arts  
 


